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4th November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The Piggott School hope that you and your family were able to enjoy some family time over the recent 
half-term break.  

I am writing to you to highlight important resources that you will find very useful in helping to support 
your child’s learning whilst at our school. These will help you see how the curriculum for each subject is 
structured and delivered. 

All of the departments across the school have been working hard to ensure that their curricula are fully 
mapped in detail and with cross curricular links being highlighted. Each department has created a 
bespoke Learning Journey, curriculum vision and intent. These illustrative guides and summaries are 
designed to be used alongside the more in-depth Curriculum Maps that have been created for each 
subject area across the school.  

These resources have been created for all work that is covered in Key Stage 3 across both the core and 
foundation subjects. For Key Stages 4 and 5 each subject has its own individual set of documents to 
highlight the work that will be covered over the course of that qualification.  

Our staff have invested a significant amount of time, creativity and energy in producing and revising 
these documents for parents. The curriculum is always dynamic and so changes will be made and so 
these resources will be updated regularly in future years. 

In signposting you towards these documents we believe that you will be able to clearly see what your 
child is learning and when they are due to cover each aspect of the curriculum. These resources will 
help you to support your child’s learning over the course of their time at The Piggott School.  

All documents can be accessed at: 

https://www.piggottschool.org/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=339 

Or by scanning this QR code: 
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Once the link has been clicked – please use the drop-down menu to select the subject whose documents 
you wish to access. Also present in this part of the school website are documents outlining the school’s 
wider Curriculum Intent, Implementation and Impact. This documentation explains how our curriculum 
offer is designed to provide a caring environment based on our Christian Vision and Values. Children are 
encouraged to help each other and to receive help when they need it, as exemplified by our school’s 
Christian Vision to ‘Go and do Likewise’, Luke 10:25-37, The Parable of the Good Samaritan.  

As always, please do not hesitate to contact school if we can be of any help in supporting your child’s 
learning journey through the Piggott School.  

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Alex MacLeod 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


